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the author. Instead of that 1V is in the pret., and to be
understood. as future, as we would expect in a borrowed selec-
tion of propheic narration.

I would like to see in concise forni the reasons for assurning
that Isaiah and Micah borrowed this prophecy frorn an earlier
source.

2. The ineanin)g of tDr%- -jjjbZis deternxined by the

prevailing usage of the terni. According to Gen. xlix. 1, Micahi
iv. 1, Nurn. xxiv. 14, Dan. x. 14, it means the closîng part of
the period of tirne spoken of. And as Isaiali here closes wvith
Messianic tumes, these are the iast days. (See Heb. i. 1;
1 Pet. i. 20).

3. Vv. 2-4. That these verses did not receive thcir fulfilment
ut the return front captivity 13 clear frorn history. In those
days ail nations did not flow, as described, to the law of the
Lord prornulgated. from Zion. The law in Zion then was the
Mosaic laiv froni Sinai. This prediction points to another Iaw-
the law of Çhrist--the Gospel, whicli w'ill yet be so es-teerned
that it shall be accepted by ail nations as a Iawi of conduet.
May the time soon corne!

4. The staternent in regard to 'lthe ïa.ws of prophetie sugr-
gestion " seenis to be a necessary principle Lo bu taken into
acDount in t5he interpretation of prophecy. I consider it above
any adverse criticaz;rn that I cau offer.

.3. Ohapter iii. i. Reasons for regarding,, firuratively the ex-
pression: D ' 1 DlP .The two precediurg

words stay anci support, i. e., support of every

kind, xnight be supposed to favor the idea that the expression
under consideration .siniply means the rnost necessary props of
state. The following verse would then explain what these props
were. The literai sense, howevr, seew.s sufficiently exhaustive
wh1en we read Lamn. ii. 20; and Josephus, Wfars of the .fews,
Book vi, Ch. iii 3,4.

6. Chapter iv. 2. The rneaningr of riZU The Messiah is

ineant by this word in 'ar. xxiii. 5: xxxiii. 15; Zeeh. iii. 8;
Vi. 12, and the objections to that rneaning in this verse do not


